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Welcome to our Easter 

edition of our Eco 

newsletter. 

 

Eco Day 2024 

 
Eco day last year was 

such a super success we 

cannot wait for our next 

one! This will take place in 

the next half term in May. 

 

The theme this year is 

going to be ‘Endangered 

Animals here and 

abroad’. 

 

I will be sending a letter 

home closer to the time 

with more information of 

what our day will involve. 

 

Green Flag 

Application 

 
We are nearly to the time 

when our Green Flag 

application can be 

submitted. I am still looking 

for any ‘evidence’ of 

children working on Eco/ 

nature-based activities at 

home or at clubs. This can 

be in the form of the child 

popping me a note or  

 

 

 

 

  
or picture of what they have 

done, a parent emailing in or 

simply a photo.  

This would be amazing and 

help us gain those extra 

points. 

 

Last year we achieved, not 

only the Green Flag for the first 

time, but with Merit. I would 

love this to be the case again 

this year. 

 

We have been unable to 

erect our flagpole at this time 

because of the planned 

building works needing access  

but hopefully but the end of 

the summer our flag will be 

flying proudly at our gates! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

New Murals 

 
We are now 

working on some 

new murals for the 

school walls. We 

have dismantled 

the ones from last 

year and this 

year’s council 

have come up 

with some new 

designs. We will 

have these finished 

and displayed in 

the learning area 

after the Easter 

break. 

 

Easter Recycling 

 
Please remember 

after eating all of 

those yummy 

Easter eggs to pop 

the foil and 

cardboard in your 

blue bins! 

 

Finally….. 
Have a wonderful     

Easter Holiday 

 

Mrs Garrod-Spall 

& 

The Eco 

Committee. 

 


